
From: Ali Ramlawi [mailto:aramlawi@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 2:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: SEU Hearing 1-17-2018 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I Ali Ramlawi own and operate Jerusalem Garden @ 314 E. Liberty, I am sending this correspondence in 
support of my neighbors @ 321 E. Liberty who operate Arbor Wellness. 
 
I believe that the Ann Arbor City Planning Commission should grant Arbor Wellness a Special Exception 
Use for a proposed medical marijuana center.  They are model neighbors in our area, in the 3+ years we 
have been neighbors we have never noticed nor experienced any behavior or situations that would be a 
cause of concern.  In fact, the operators of Arbor Wellness are model neighbors, the exterior of the 
building is always kept clean and peaceful and they positively contribute to the local area.    
 
Please feel free to contact me with any further questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ali Ramlawi   
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